
 
  

  

  

  

Bulletin 

Domain Road Reopens 

Domain Road between St Kilda Road and Dallas Brooks Drive will reopen to traffic and cyclists 

from the afternoon of Monday 14 October. Both right turn and left turn to St Kilda Road will 

be available. The left turn from St Kilda Road to Domain Road will also be reopened, but there is 

no right turn from St Kilda Road to Domain Road. 

Click here to see a notification with more information. 

New Domain Road bus stops 

In the coming months, bus Route 605 will extend further along Domain Road with two new 

stops. 

The Route 58 tram will continue to run along Toorak Road West, providing a shorter and direct 

path to St Kilda Road and maintaining the same platform interchange for citybound passengers at 

the Anzac Station tram stop.   

We know the Metro Tunnel will change the way people use public transport services in the 

Anzac precinct. 

PTV planning will consider new travel patterns once the Metro Tunnel opens – as well as 

community feedback, infrastructure requirements and vehicle movements in the area before 

making a decision on the delivery and timing of any network changes. 
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